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Attention: Erica Hartling Planner 1 & CSRD Public Hearing team
Reference: Bylaw No. 900-20

This submission reflects the position of the following Owners at K46 Totem Pole Resort in the
matter of the CSRD Zoning application to increase capacity of buoys at Totem Pole Resort.

We (the Owners identified by Name & Unit No.) recommend that the application be deferred
until the Strata is able to communicate the full extent of this application and the impact on all
Owners at K46.

The Owners are concerned that water depth, moorage swing radius, boat length and individual
costs have not been addressed and that a comprehensive buoy management plan is essential
for the compliance of this application.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of,

Totem Pole Resort address: 7429 Sunnybrae-Canoe Point Rd, Tappen, BC
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